
District 9 AISL and District Representative Report to AWSC, August 2016.

WHAT A WONDERFUL addition to our Spring Assembly was Visiting WSO Trustee, Karen.  She 
participated all weekend:  paneled a GR breakout meeting on Friday evening; led a Conflict 
Resolution Workshi;p, had dinner with seven GR’s, participated in a Spiritual Principles Panel 
Presentation on Saturday; and led the Spiritual Meeting on Sunday morning.  Her participation 
was an added asset to a very informative, meaningful Spring Assembly!

HARD TO BELIEVE that we are already in Month Eight – second AWSC – for 2016. 

District 9 had several Chair vacancies; which have now been filled as follows:  

One Chairperson wore three hats for several years:  Group Records, Where and When, and 
Webmaster.  Two volunteers have stepped forward and were elected at the last District Meeting 
to Chair Group Records, and Where and When.  

Additionally, our District Answering Service Chair has been filled.  She has streamlined the 
Instruction Page, and added a Tally Sheet.  Groups have volunteered to provide answering 
service for all twelve months of this year.

Our Events Chair has been working with a committee to produce a job description for Events 
Chair.  It should be presented at our District Meeting on August 27. 

Our District has initiated a Budget Committee consisting of the District Representative, 
Treasurer, and a District Chairperson.  This is for the purpose of preparing line items and annual 
budgeting.

Richard G, DR District 9

Pat S, AISL District 9
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